
 
  

 
  

 
 
Kickapoo-Edwards Road Improvement – Construction Newsletter 
 
 
 

To:   Peoria County Road Users   Date: May 13, 2019 

From: Curtis Lynn, Resident Engineer 

  Phone: (309) 333-1152 

  Email: cjlynn@mstutz.com 

 

Subject: Newsletter 8 – Week ending 5/11/19 
  

Work Completed during the past week 

 Progress on utility relocations 

 Pipe culvert installation at driveways 

 Removal of pipe culverts 

 Rough grading ditches 

 Installation of erosion control items 

Work Scheduled for next week 

 Continuing installation of driveway pipe culverts 

 Continuing to rough grade ditches 

 Continuing to protect project with erosion control items 

 Continuing to work on utility relocation 

 

As work escalates, flaggers and a one lane road will become common.  Please allow 

extra time for travel.  The contractor will start to provide notice for working on driveway 

culverts.  As previously mentioned, driveway access will be limited while replacing the 

pipe culvert.  We hope to provide enough prior notice to allow for adequate 

preparations.    

  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns about the project, feel free to call, 

email or look for the white Ford Explorer.  We understand that any construction project 

can be an inconvenience, but with information and coordination, we hope to limit the 

impacts.   

 

Thanks for your patience, 

Curtis Lynn, PE   
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